
This month's newsletter includes a job announcement, dates for upcoming volunteer opportunities, and an
update from George Gann in Brazil!
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IRC Job Announcement
IRC is excited to announce new job opportunities in Miami-Dade County and the Florida
Keys! See the flyer below for details on where to submit your information. Please share with
anyone who might be interested!

http://your.website.address.here


Location of Lake Ida Parcel in Delray
Beach.

Upcoming Volunteer Days at
Lake Ida Parcel in Delray
Beach
Thanks to a grant from the Community Foundation
for Palm Beach and Martin County, we are
working with Delray Beach Parks and Recreation
to organize six volunteer days throughout the next
year. The volunteer days will focus on restoring
the site through removing invasive plants, adding
native plants and cleaning up trash throughout
the site. 

Volunteers of all ages and backgrounds are
welcome at these events! The tentative dates for each volunteer day are listed below, with the first
being Saturday, September 30. 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ICtkfBlAh4Dwcli-momZQyLrnGXsZwTjwK2BPvOzLduAiDSjYdSD7Zkg4veG1YBxEm7hwLryFaMiyubVo5NrwZKBF0c4b5ZcC1m629zHEHrScYA60m-ZthsMNHNBzSvbz6EJcBaEKVGIJAPYjr29vgHGDawYqHpswhfHG6a7dBuzJIxJOHFy68u6C19NqDu1&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ICtkfBlAh4Dwcli-momZQyLrnGXsZwTjwK2BPvOzLduAiDSjYdSD7QLQrpODdkyPsMyXIhJC7ikKrFW7Ne3MZiprnu1LablzzzqFmgvrzA5a6uFE8x_Ft0dFMd2Obqkb0JoxtlfFSoItlV_ZNwNF8MgBHZCPLxYKNbBRLbiXu89BYOaMNVj9rAVwa0Thhkuiy9BkJQ5j2dWR6ta34NnpHan0zqQvy71RbAtSDFtTGYyX0xkm5MVsEw==&c=&ch=


SER board and staff, including George Gann, in
Igaussu Falls, Brazil.

September 30, 2017 from 9am to noon
October 21, 2017 from 9am to noon
November 11, 2017 from noon to 3pm 
February 24, 2018 from 9am to noon
March 31, 2018 from 9am to noon
May 5, 2018 from 9am to noon

To sign up for any of these events, simply send an email with your RSVP to
admin@regionalconservation.org.

George Gann Travels to
Brazil for SER 2017
IRC's Chief Conservation Strategist,
George Gann, is working with the Society
for Ecological Restoration Board of
Directors, at SER 2017 in Iguassu Falls,
Brazil. As Chair of the Science & Policy
Committee for SER, he reported on the
2017-2018 work plan, and contributed to
SER's strategic planning process. 

Additionally, IRC is a proud sponsor of
the Forum on Biodiversity and Forest Landscape Restoration, organized by SER and the IUCN
Commission on Ecosystem Management. This is how IRC's local knowledge gets moved to the
world stage. 

For live updates from the World Conference on Ecological Restoration, check out IRC's Facebook
page for posts from George! 
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http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ICtkfBlAh4Dwcli-momZQyLrnGXsZwTjwK2BPvOzLduAiDSjYdSD7WUWfEmWN7BXiYyMIraIr2rkW_PSmeB-pYjgFj3C14m0XEr7P49WXqjyGXMx8yjYtj6pqwbN8hs5WI17WmFP2qtt_QzdlFj5bXe0_5X7tN39By2qzl3gsoYyUqufMvkvY1JKln_NPN7AejLBKOqd-dM=&c=&ch=

